
 

June 17, 2015 
 
The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:00 p.m. in the town office.  Chairman Rickaby called the 
meeting to order.  All members were present.  The meeting was officially noticed.  
 
Passineau made a motion to approve the June 3 closed meeting, June 3 open meeting and 
June 8thth, 2015 meeting minutes.  Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
A letter was sent to KAW Furniture along with a copy of the Closing-Out Sales Ordinance.  
They have sent the Town the permit and the fee for the sale. 
 
The following licenses were requested for July 1, 2015 until June 30, 2016. 
           Class B Combination-Beer & Liquor 
Wayne Kapellusch, Critter's House 
           Cigarette Licenses were requested by the following: 
Critter's House 

Operators’ licenses were requested by the following: 
Glen Arnold 
Forbes made a motion to grant all licenses due July 1st, 2015.  Heeg seconded it.  Motion 
passed. 
 
Lorelei Fuehrer gave the building inspector’s report.      
 
Billie-Jo gave the Treasurer’s report.  27 tickets were issued for non-registation of dog license. 
The group that rented the hall last weekend left garbage in and out of the building, didn’t 
wash dishes and left marks on the floors and walls.  It will take significant cleaning and re-
painting.  The Board said to not return the $350 deposit. 
 
Passineau stated that Ten Mile Avenue has been posted with weight limits for at least 5 years.  
Plum Creek cut the trees before checking with the Town about the limits, which were put on 
because the road is in bad shape.  The Town has not heard from Plum Creek or the logging 
company about getting the wood off the property.  
 
There are many signs that are being stolen in the Town.  The Town has to replace them.  The 
cost of each sign is anywhere from $28 to $40 each.  
 
Correspondence was read.  
 
Joe Zurfluh is a County Supervisor representing part of the Saratoga.  The Board said that he 
may have a public safety committee meeting at the Town office in August.   
 
Bruce Dimick said that the Protect Wood County group will be on 89.1 FM on July 30th at 
10:00 AM.  The company that is proposing the dairy has been invited to attend the radio show.  

 
Frank made a motion to approve the bills paid.   Forbes seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
Passineau made a motion to adjourn the meeting.   Frank seconded it.  Motion passed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 6:34 p.m. 
 
Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk 


